
 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

Friday, 27th May 2022 SWS/ACD/2022-23/16A 

 
Dear Parent 

 
Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 
For the past two months, we enjoyed being with our children in school and they also loved to come to school. 

Summer break is a leisure time and children wait to unlock individual creativity by making the most while 

spending time with their family and friends. So, let’s make a joint effort to make this period a fruitful and happy 

period for them. To ensure that the children have constructive holiday, thought provoking holiday homework 

and projects have been given. These projects can easily be done by the children and you could assist only 

where required. You can download the Holiday Homework from the school pad for your convenience. We have 

already shared a hard copy of the same with children. 

The school will remain closed from 28th May to 3rd July 2022 for summer break. As there are cases of dengue 

fever spreading across the country we would appreciate students and parents to be cautious and follow 

the precautions being shared with you as an attachment with this circular. Kindly read it along with your 

child to bring awareness and be safe from dengue. 

We are sharing with you the Date sheet for the Periodic Assessment to begin from 4th July. 
 

DATE-SHEET –PA 2 

DATE Class 6 Class 7 Class 8 

04.07.2022 Math Pun/French Hindi 

11.07.2022 Science English Math 

18.07.2022 Hindi Math S.Sc 

25.07.2022 Pun/French S.Sc Science 

01.08.2022 English Science English 

05.08.2022 Coding/Financial 
Literacy 

Coding/Financial 
Literacy 

AI/Handicraft 

08.08.2021 S.Sc Hindi Pun/French 

 

 
Warm regards 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


